
Company Announcement 

For immediate release - 3 July 2023 

PraxisIFM Group Limited (the “Company”) 

Directorate Change 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) announces that Mr Martyn Crespel resigned as a Director of the 

Company with effect from 30 June 2023.  

Martyn will continue with the Group in a consultancy capacity working with some of the Group’s 

operating businesses in Europe and the Middle East as well as assisting with strategic opportunities. 

The Board wishes to thank Martyn for his contribution to the Group over the last seven years and look 

forward to continuing to work with him in his consultancy roles. 
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